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Main Street to Vandenberg Boulevard

Highlights Recent WorkConstruction Overview

TP White Drive and John Harden 
Drive became one-lane, one-way 
roads between Main Street and 
Vandenberg Boulevard in late 
March. (Pictured below on the 
left)

Construction on the project 
began in April and is scheduled 
to be complete in late 2027.

Permenent closures of Highway 
67/167 northbound exit ramp 10A 
(N. James Street) and the Hill 
Street connection to John Harden 
Drive. 

•	 Highway 67/167 temporary 
widening, and interior barrier 
wall removal

•	 John Harden Drive temporary 
detour for continued drainage 
work (early June)

•	 Crews will continue to patch 
existing pavement on Highway 
67/167 during overnight hours

Look Ahead

•	 Bird netting hung under bridges 
in the project area

•	 Traffic shift on TP White Drive 
and John Harden Drive to one-
way roads

•	 Stormdrain work
•	 Drainage ditch work
•	 Removal of roadway markings 

and placement of new 
construction pavement markings

•	 Placement of traffic barrels, 
verticle panels, message 
boards, signs, etc. 

•	 Pavement patching of existing 
Highway 67/167

•	 Temporary widening on Highway 
67/167

•	 Barrier wall work

• Phone: 501-255-1519   
• Email: info@ConnectingArkansasProgram.com 

• Project Website: ConnectingArkansasProgram.com

4%Construction Progress

Started April 2023

Widening 2.5 miles of  
Hwy. 67 to 6 lanes (Main St. 
- Vandenberg Blvd.)

Overpasses and bridges 
 - James St. replacement 
 - Gregory St. new structure 
 - Vandenberg Blvd.  
    replacement

Ramp alignment  
improvements 

Frontage roads converted  
to one-way (Main St. -  
Vandenberg Blvd.)

Estimated completion  
late 2027

Left: John Harden Drive converted to one-way road. Picture taken near N. James St. 
Right: Crews working to temporarily widen Highway 67/167.

*Dates and times subject to change
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